THE WHITE LAKE AREA HISTORICAL SOCIETY

Cordially invites 
You, your family and friends 
to attend the  
Gold Spike Ceremony!! 
 
May 23, 2009 at 1:00 P.M.
 
for completion of the 

Railroad and Pede Project

Located on the grounds of the 

DEPOT MUSEUM

White Lake, Wisconsin

This project involved laying 132 feet of railroad track in front of the Depot Museum, several crossing panels, signals, signing, boardwalk and building a 1906 replica of a Pede House.

The railroad track is back in White Lake!!
All railroad workers in attendance and others may assist in driving or tapping in the “GOLD SPIKES” at the ceremony to complete the laying of the track and project.

Please plan to join us in this celebration.

The Depot Museum is open on Saturdays from 9 AM to 3 PM from Memorial Day Weekend through Labor Day Weekend.

On day of this event it will open at 9 AM, special exhibits will be on display and there will be other activities from 11 AM to 3 PM.
